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MEMORANDUM 
 
 
TO: Board of Directors 
 
DATE: February 15, 2022 
 
FROM: Deborah Rumbaugh 
 
RE:   Memorandum of Agreement with the Snohomish Health District for the 

Washington State Department of Health Regarding Implementation of the 
Washington State Department of Health “Test to Stay Program” 

 
TYPE: Action Required 
 
 
At the October 5, 2021, regular board meeting, the board approved the Memorandum of 
Agreement with the Snohomish Health District for the “Test to Stay Program.” (The 
program is now referred to as the “Return to Learn” program.) The Department of Health 
has made changes to the “Participation” section of the agreement; therefore, School 
Board approval is required.  
 
RECOMMENDATION:   
That the Board approves the Memorandum of Agreement with the Snohomish Health 
District regarding the implementation of the Washington State Department of Health 
“Test to Stay” (“Return to Learn Program”) as modified. 
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